Webex webinar invitation: CDL Application Overview - Round 4

The Ohio Department of Higher Education (ODHE) has released the Commercial Truck Driver Student Aid Program application for the fourth round of funding. The program provides students seeking to earn a Commercial Driver’s License (CDL) with the opportunity to receive financial aid. The application can be found here: https://highered.ohio.gov/businesses/services-programs/cdl. 

Please join us on August 1, 2024, for a webinar that will go over the application process, which is due by August 22, 2024, and answer some frequently asked questions. The webinar details are available here: https://highered.ohio.gov/businesses/services-programs/cdl and below.  It will be recorded, and notification will be sent once it’s posted on our website.
Regards,
Ohio Department of Higher Education
CDL@highered.ohio.gov


	 

	
		




	Thursday, August 1, 2024 

	10:00 AM  |  (UTC-04:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada)  |  1 hr 30 mins 




		Add to calendar Google · O365

	 




		Join webinar






	 

	More ways to join:



	 

	Join from the webinar link

	https://oh-tech.webex.com/oh-tech/j.php?MTID=m6959daa2f49a191845f0b25876b66e77



	 



	Join by the webinar number 



	Webinar number (access code): 2428 906 2838 



	Webinar password: faJu5xqJc44 (32585975 when dialing from a phone or video system) 



	



	 



	Tap to join from a mobile device (attendees only)

	+1-415-655-0001,,24289062838#32585975# US Toll

	Some mobile devices may ask attendees to enter a numeric password.

	 



	Join by phone

	+1-415-655-0001 US Toll

	Global call-in numbers






	 

	Need help? Go to https://help.webex.com 

	 






